
 

Understanding the Threat of Incel Violence  

Virtual Training 

Target Audience: Salford professionals working with children or 

adults especially in a safeguarding context 

Please be aware this training will use extreme language and talks 

about suicide, mental health, physical violence, sexual assault, and 

rape of women and girls. 

This training is for professionals only, due to the content. 

The training will be approximately 2 hours in length and will include: 

• What is an Incel? 

• Why do vulnerable young men access these sites in the first place? 

• Why do they feel comfortable there? 

• How are vulnerable men radicalised to commit such acts of violence? 

• The sexual abuse of women and children within the Incel community 

• The connection of the Incel community and the far right 

• The history, rhetoric and vocabulary of the Incel community 

• How to recognise and respond to young men expressing their views 

 
Please note that places are limited, and bookings are on a first come first served 
basis. 
 
How to request a place: please complete the Booking Form 
 

The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive a 
calendar invite which will include the link. 
 
CHARGING POLICY 

Date  Time 
4 June 2025 10am – 12 noon 

10 September 2025 10am – 12 noon 

3 December 2025 10am – 12 noon 

11 March 2026 10am – 12 noon 

https://forms.office.com/e/YfYLdG7j2K


From 1st April 2023 the SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging 

policy.  Agencies will be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of 

cancellation at least 10 working days before the session.  This includes 

participants who join the session late which may result in attendance not 

being recorded.  The charge for non-attendance or late arrival will be £50.  

 


